[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]



[image: image3.jpg]@Tﬁ\@aﬂ@[f@%rﬁ Aﬁ@éﬁ




[image: image4.jpg]welcome

10 our mud
Kitchen




[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.emf] 

 

[image: image7.jpg]West Lothian Council delivers

westlothian.gov.uk QN

2774 -
UK Council e West Lothian
of the Year \n
200











Nursery Newsletter


Look out for it the last Thursday of the month





�





Please remember to look at the notice board for more information
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New Nursery Times


We are pleased to have so many children and parents utilising the 600 hour provision before our morning session and at the end of our afternoon session.


Can we please kindly ask our morning session parents/carers to have the children in for 8:45am.  Unfortunately a late arrival has an impact on the children’s learning and nursery routines and we would greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation with this. We would also then ask for children to be collected and in the cloakroom by 11:15am sharp, allowing staff time to prepare and plan.


Likewise, we again ask kindly that our afternoon parents/carers have children collected by 4:06pm, as this also has an impact on our planning and set up time in the nursery, which is valuable time to ensure that both the morning and afternoon children have quality learning experiences.


Thank you again for your cooperation!
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During the day, children enjoy going in and out to our outdoor area and our indoor/outdoor area.  Could we please ask if you could ensure their laces are untied when coming into nursery, to help them become more independent in getting ready for going outdoors.


Could you please also ensure that all bags are placed under the benches to keep the walkway in the cloakroom area tidy with no trip hazards for our little people.


 











Children in Need


Just a little advanced warning that this year we will be participating in the Children in Need fun on Friday 14th November.  The theme is Be a Hero.  We will be dressing up and participating in fun activities to raise money for Pudsey.
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We are planning our next fun learning experience and adventure…a mud kitchen!


If you have any old/unwanted pots, pans, bowls, spoons, baking trays etc, we would appreciate them being donated to the nursery to help resource this area.  Also, if anyone out there has an unwanted plastic water/sand pit that we could use for cooking up a mud storm that would also be welcomed.
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Holiday Dates


Monday 20th October – Monday 27th October


Nursery Children return on Tuesday 28th October.





Garden Area		�


We have organised Saturday 11th October as our garden ‘tidy up’ day.  We hope as many parents/guardians as possible will come along and help us with this.  As you can appreciate during the summer holidays and start of the busy school session the garden is feeling and looking a little neglected.  It needs some much loved TLC to be an added, valuable learning area for our children.








